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River Room Spa Open House to Benefit Chelan Valley Hope

[bookmark: _GoBack]Lake Chelan, WA ( May, 2014 ) – Campbell’s River Room Spa will host an open house on Tuesday, May 20th,   to raise funds for Chelan Valley Hope, according to Spa Director Sandy Sallee. “It’s a spa party for a good cause,” reports Ms. Sallee. “We’ll be offering mini-spa services, wine, hors d’oevres, door prizes and a lot of fun.” 

Tickets are $20 per person available in advance at the Spa or at the door, with spa services an additional $10. All proceeds go to Chelan Valley Hope.

Chelan Valley Hope is a volunteer driven nonprofit community organization formed to help move people out of poverty and into productive roles in society.

Campbell’s River Room Spa is located at 104 W Woodin Ave. next to Campbell’s Resort.
The open house runs from 5 PM to 8 PM. For more information call Campbell’s River Room Spa at 509.682.2561 x 2007 or visit CampbellsResort.com.


